SDCC Customer Contact System

An enquiry has been referred to you.

The deadline for this enquiry is 24/10/2010

Enquiry Detail: 

For the attention of Allyson Rooney, Senior Staff Officer, Housing Administration, South Dublin County Council:

Dear Ms Rooney,

I refer to your letter of 4th October 2010 to the CEO of eircom, Paul Donovan.

Your letter makes reference to the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on 27th September 2010 and the aesthetics of substations belonging to the ESB, eircom and other utility operators.

I would like to confirm to you that eircom employs contractors for the upkeep and maintenance of all eircom equipment with the purpose of adding to, rather than taking from the aesthetics of residential areas.

If there are particular areas or eircom plant that are causing concern to residents, I would be grateful if you could forward details of same to me and I will highlight this with management in eircom Central Operations.

I hope this clarifies eircom´s policy for you, but should you have further concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I have also forwarded your query details to the eircom Press Office, who will issue a formal written response to your query.

Yours sincerely,

Sean Langford

